Box 908 Charlestown Nevis, Wst Indies

August 23, 2011

Dear Brethren,

Greetings in the lovely name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. I made my seventh missionary journey to Zimbabwe when i arrived here on June 13. It is always a great joy to return and to renew friendships and to fellowship with the local pastors and their congregations. I am working along with Pastor Joseph Manenji of the Nashville Baptist Church. He is the director of the House Of Hope Orphanage.

We thank the Lord for those who have contributed towards the purchase of the Toyota bus at the cost of \$11,500.00. This vehicle will be used to generate funds to help with the upkeep of the orphanage. A house will be available from September 1 and it will accommodate twelve children and two care givers and it will cost about \$5,000 to fully furnish it. This includes: beds, tables, chairs, a stove, refrigerator, blankets, towels, a Television set, utensils, books, food supplies, garden tools, etc.

It will take about \$2,000 each month to operate the orphanage. This includes rent, salaries for two care givers, food, water, electricity, etc. It is my prayer that the Lord will raise up many churches and individuals to stand behind us and support House Of Hope on a regular basis. Your cooperation and consistent contribution to this mission will make this venture a success to the glory of God. Our sincere desire is to bring hope, help, and healing to these precious children who are really hurting. The Bible says that one of the marks of pure religion is to care for the fatherless and widows in their affliction (James 1:27). Your gift to this worthy cause is like sowing a seed that will take root and bear fruit in the hearts and lives of these precious children. Your contribution to House Of Hope Orphanage will be deeply appreciated. The Lord will bless you for helping the children of Zimbabwe to see a better day and a brighter tomorrow.

There are many open doors of opportunity for preaching the Gospel to unbelievers and for teaching the Word to the believers in Zimbabwe. I certainly enjoy ministering the Word of God. Recently, I had the opportunity to address the students at the Midlands State University, and they were very receptive. I was invited to return next month to speak to them again. Please pray for me as I plan and prepare to preach in the town of Redcliff in special evangelistic services August 29 to September 1 with Pastor Richard Malitino.

If you desire to send a gift, you can send it through Western Union or Money Gram:

Name and address of sender:	
Amount of money sent:	
Reference number:	
Test question: What is your profession?	(Ext. minister)
Name and address of receiver: Allinson Dacosta,	47 Dodger Gray Road, Riverside, Gweru.
Zimbabwe	

May Lord richly bless you as you continue to serve Him faithfully. If you wish to contact me you may call 011.263.775 291 531 or 011.263.54.223.673

In His Service,

Pastor Dacosta